Madison Harris

From: Madison Harris

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 5:56 PM

To: Madison Harris **Subject:** RE: Historic Minturn

From: Mona Bellantonio <mona bellantonio@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 2:35 PM **To:** Michelle Metteer < <u>manager@minturn.org</u>>

Subject: Historic Minturn

Greetings,

I am writing to tell you that I love Minturn, the views, the historic buildings, small town feel and visiting the town because it is Historical. Please keep the old historic buildings the way they are, it's important and it brings tourism to your town. You should see the mess Buena Vista let happen on its Historical Main Street! Let's hope this won't happen to your town.

Best regards, Mona Bellantonio Buena Vista, CO

Michelle Metteer

From:

Mire, Amanda < Amanda. Mire@truist.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, August 7, 2024 3:37 PM

To:

Michelle Metteer

Subject:

155 & 151 Main St.

To Whom it Concerns,
Please accept this email as support to designate 155 & 151 Main St for historical preservation.
Kindly,
Amanda and James Matthew Mire
414 Eagle St.
Minturn CO 81645

Amanda Mire

Enterprise Technology BURM Organization CISA, CISSP, EDM

amanda.mire@truist.com

303.818.5908

TRUIST HH

The information transmitted is intended solely for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer.

Youn of Minturn

We would like To See the two buildings at 131 mainst and 155 mainst for become Historical, I have seen Lots of Change and would like To See these buildings become Historical. Lets Keep Minturn the wanderful Town it has been.

Lordine Vaguez Log Verges